
07/02/2019 

MRS Andrea Honsalek Janssen 
53 ROBERTSON RD 
SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105 
andrea@novaliving.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0085 - 57 Robertson Road SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105

Dear Mr Urbancic, 
I am writing to you re the above submission for a chicken coop on the waterfront of #57. 
We have lived for many years here on the island and know from our own discussions with 
council, as well as what our friends and neighbours have been told, that no structure, not even 
a chicken coop, can be build on the waterfront side of our houses. This rule has to do with the 
character of the area and the view back from the water to our properties. 
I find it quite astonishing, that Mr Russo and his architect try to circumvent what is a known 
fact. 
If he gets away with such a structure, it will set a clear precedent. Next, others will want a 
gazebo, shed or else, the whole waterfront character of Scotland Island will be affected.
Regards,

Andrea Honsalek-Janssen

Sent: 7/02/2019 3:32:45 PM
Subject: Online Submission


